
 

4 June 2025 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

The Power of Music  

 
Our school has been taking part in a project over the course of the last 

two years with Hampshire County Councils Music Service and Park 
Community School. The Power of Music is a project aimed at engaging 

children in music and helping to improve well-being. This has involved all 
our year 7 cohort this year.  
 

We invite you to join us for our concert which will take place at Park 
Community School on Tuesday 8 July between 11am-12pm. 

 
This concert will be a celebration of the workshops and engagement that 
has taken place since September and will include many of the children 

who have participated in sessions, providing them the opportunity to 
share what they have been learning and to work collaboratively with their 

peers. 
 

You can find out more about the project here: Home - Power of Music 
(hantsmusic.org.uk) as well as finding the recordings and albums that our 
school has created, with more recordings being released over the next 

few weeks.  
 

Audience numbers are limited, so we ask that you sign- up for your free 
tickets from the link above. They can also be found via our website. 

 
Please arrive via the reception at Park Community School no more than 
10 minutes before the performance time.  

We hope that you will be able to join us.  
 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Laura Chuter 

Head of Performing Arts 
 

 
 

 

 

https://powerofmusic.hantsmusic.org.uk/
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